From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Saturday, 24 August 2024 8:28 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

24/08/2024

MRS lou Macmillan
12 - 12 moore RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: PEX2024/0005 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

| do not support the submission of re zoning for a hotel from The owners of harbord Hotel. There is traffic issues,
non consultation and the over developement of a suburban residential street.

Most weekends the street already has the issues of drunken patrons leaving the property and being sent up to the
village for transportation. We regularly deal with urinating, littering bottles and fights and altercations. Please do
not support any change in rezoning.





